
From: Andrea Cheng <Andrea.Cheng@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 2:17 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Per our conversation on 6/18, I received a gift of flowers from Michael Synowiecki of law firm Georges & 
Synowiecki, opposing counsel, on 6/17/2021 that was worth more than $50.  I accepted it on behalf of 
the City of Chicago and put the flowers in the foyer for all to enjoy. 
 
Thanks, 
Andrea 
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